Construction Bulletin  &monton

September 2023

50 Street Widening-CP Railway Grade Separation

The ongoing 50 Street Widening and CP Railway Grade Separation project is progressing and a
traffic pattern change is planned to support the next phase of construction. Traffic along 50 Street,
between Sherwood Park Freeway and CP Rail, will be redirected to the west. This will affect traffic
access to 80 Avenue/Morris Road and Plaza 50.

Access

Access will be maintained during this traffic movement switch. Emergency access will be
maintained. Permanent access to Plaza 50 will be reinstated. Morris Road will continue to be
accessible from the temporary intersection. Affected location(s) are marked on the back of this
bulletin.

Timelines

e Construction on the northbound overpass is anticipated to be complete by the Fall of 2024.

e Construction of the southbound overpass is anticipated to be completed by the end of 2026.

For information about this project, visit edmonton.ca/50StreetWidening or contact:

Malika Ali Joe Kabarchuk
Eng. Project Manager, Transportation Project Manager, Alberco Construction Ltd
Infrastructure Delivery, City of EdOmonton 780-267-5816

malika.ali@edmonton.ca | 780-690-6055

City of Edmonton Integrated Infrastructure Services - Transportation Infrastructure Delivery



€dmonton

=
&)
o
E
0
c
=
L
W
=
b=
<)
7))
c
)
U

September 2023

o | e o
e 27\ %%)
& { 21vo onay 25, Q!
g | A\
£3 V) ThESONS| v h s '3
=0 Wy | [ wouannod 3nonay i A \ ﬂ—‘-
g [ Inonan s
1TVHASY LNOMVS o / ONISSOU TYIDHINNOD I I/ { T
$ . FAONTY N )

P T |
o ...!:;.rﬂ. - N

213MONOD
I
|
oz
83\
HILLND ¥ <0
FHND INOWTH W n
w

lllllllllllll i % o | arivy
< ILIUONOD

WALLAD §
- A £ SAONTH
O 313¥ONOD
e
g L 0 Y } WAONTY
E AN, waLnoy .. eyl
o508 3N B0 IO | vy \
JLIWONDD \ \
on3Y \

940D IAONTY LTHONGD ONY
Yo'a® A B8NS InoNFY —L ]

o
400 +2Z 0508 INITHOLYN

HILND W] =
_ MO0 IAOWTH - -

Image 1 — Traffic Pattern Changes
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